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We need HJR 5 to ensure that our ability to source our own food remains intact.  The 

pandemic and recent natural disasters have shown that we can’t always depend on 

stores to have what we need.  For those of us who have spent time afield we know 

that nature can be our own grocery store.  Generations who have lived here found 

success because they knew where to find food and passed that on to us today.  It is 

a great sense of pride to know I can find food in Oregon’s lands. 

 

Please consider passing HJR 5 and giving the people of Oregon a chance to register 

their voice supporting a Right to Food.  Current and future generations should not 

have to worry if they will be able to gather mushrooms, pick berries, catch fish, or 

harvest game for food when no other food is available.  This amendment would 

protect these rights so many others have enjoyed. 


